Date: 7-17-2023

To:

Petersburg Assembly Members

Subject:

Notice of Appeal

Attn: Board of Adjustment

I am writing this letter to let the Borough Assembly Members know that I am in support of the Appeal, which was filed by the Petersburg Medical Center. I have followed the process of the Hospital Board and Medical Center as they have moved forward on plans to build a new Hospital and I feel they have been very transparent and have provided the community with all of the information and drawings necessary to keep the people informed on their progress. The Medical Center Board has had many open meetings where the public has been invited to attend and to ask questions about the site plan, funding etc. and have had drawings available at these functions for people to look at and to see where the new Hospital site would be.

I support the appeal and I hope the property needed for this project is dedicated to the new Hospital site.

Thank you. Gary Aulbach